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With the start of Spring, the Winter 2018 term comes to a close. We look back fondly on the
memories made and lessons learned over the last 3 months.

This term we welcomed 3 wonderful new brothers to the house: Jack Dembovsky, Tim Atchinson,
and Kyle Redies. These ambitious new brothers have claimed 8 minor positions among themselves,
and have already expressed interest in greater leadership within the house.

Alongside pledging, Zeta Theta A also ran a formal Winter Rush as we are always striving to grow.
We ran events including weekly study nights, game night, and a bonfire.

While pledging and rushing left us busy, our house still had a wonderful and productive term. We
held our third annual White Rose Ball, reached new heights of success in philanthropy, and secured a
championship in Intramurals.

55th Anniversary – PLEASE REGISTER
It’s time to reconnect and reminisce.  Once again we are happy to announce the hosting of the 55th
Zeta Theta Anniversary, which will be held this fall, September 21st-22nd 2018.  We have a number
of great events planned for the occasion and hope you will be able to make it back for the fun. For
registration and additional information please select the link below.  We look forward to seeing you
there! http://ztsigs.org/ztf/55th-anniversary/



Led by our Tribune, we hosted our third annual White Rose Ball on February 17th

in Sterling Heights. The White Rose Ball is a great opportunity for the active
brothers to catch up with the alumni and build a stronger brotherhood. Brothers
and their guests enjoyed a night of dancing, good food, and good memories. Our
returning MCs, alumni brothers Dan Hedger and Conor Barry, passed out the
awards for our mock elections, with categories including: the Duct Tape Award,
Best Beard, and Best Father Figure.

WHITE ROSE BALL



``

COMMUNITY SERVICE AND PHILANTHROPY

We are extremely proud to announce that for the
2017-2018 year, we raised $20,054.49 for the
Huntsman Cancer Foundation and $300 for the
Sigma Chi Foundation. Our Philanthropy Chairs
and Derby Daddies lead us to great success and
innovated many new fundraising methods that will
help us continue to succeed in philanthropy. These
events included a Detroit Tigers Outing, a golf
outing, and an on-campus 5k that drew fantastic
alumni involvement.

The brothers of Zeta Theta A are always working to
give back to the Flushing and Flint communities.
We each aim to perform at least 12 hours of
community service every 6 months, and as a house
managed to perform 455.25 total hours of service,
over 15 hours per brother. In Flint, we held a Road
Side Clean-Up Event on Flushing Road, splitting
into teams to clean 2.4 miles of road.

In Flushing, we again volunteered to help set up
and manage the Shillelagh Run, a 4-mile race
hosted in Flushing just blocks away from home.
Runners included local Kettering faculty and
alumni brother Casey Masters.



BROTHERHOOD

In Intramurals, we had great
success in basketball and in water
polo, and found ourselves the
champions of R-tourney
basketball. We hoped to continue
our reign of terror as 2-term
champions of water polo,
however the season was sadly
cancelled halfway through.

Over the term, board games took
off in popularity. A game of
Settlers of Catan or Betrayal at
House on the Hill found their into
the library multiple times a week.
Even during finals week, you could
always find a game going, looking
for additional members.

For our annual spring break trip
13 brothers found their way down
to Surf City, North Carolina. Along
the way some brothers found
themselves stuck in snow covered
mountains, while others stopped
in D.C. for photos. In Surf City
brothers filled their days with
fishing, sand castle building, and
long walks on the beach. Some
intrepid alumni took some time
out of their busy schedules to fly
down and enjoy an exciting,
seafood-filled time with us.



CAMPUS RELATIONS

This term we continued our
excellent representation on
campus, and forged stronger
bonds with the other Greek
organizations of Kettering. Our
brothers are found in all areas of
leadership on campus: as the
Sophomore Representative within
student government, the IFC
philanthropy chair, and on the
executive committees of
numerous clubs including GEO
club, Pre-Med Club, the Institute
of Electrical and Electronics
Engineers, and the Kettering
Entrepreneur Society, among
many others.

The brothers of Fiji host an annual
philanthropic 3v3 basketball
tournament in honor of their
brother Stephen Root, who
passed away after fighting brain
cancer 4 years ago. This year, the
brothers of Fiji donated the
entirety of the $800 that they had
raised to help support our B-
section brother Dylan Hett, who is
currently fighting brain cancer.
The brothers of Zeta Theta A were
deeply moved by the actions of
Fiji and presented them with this
award.



Finally, Zeta Theta-A bids farewell to the following graduating
brother:

Andrew Moehring

Pledge Class of 2014

Beloved Brotherhood Chair

Pursuing a career in Mechanical Engineering

GRADUATING SENIOR


